
PUBLIC NOTICE 

     Hwy 4 Speed Zone Change 

 

Ministry of Highways recently changed the speed limit on Highway 4 South of Cochin.  

80 km/hr on Provincial Highway No. 4  

• from a point 200 m south of Lakeview Avenue to a point 80 m south of Gentle Place. 

50 km/hr on Provincial Highway No. 4  

• from a point 80 m south of Gentle Place to a point 150 m north of Antoine Avenue. 

The RM of Meota is supportive of initiatives to enhance safety on Highway 4. 

Contact the CSO officer at (306) 892-0000 for inquiries on speed limits. 
 

 


